 New York Faculty Council and Dyson Faculty Council Academic Resource Committee's Report
We are considering broadening the membership of the ARC committee by: 1) asking the Lubin Educational Resource Committee to join with us, 2)  finding out if Westchester Faculty Council or other Faculty Councils have ARC-like committees that should be asked to join our meetings.

Academic Scheduling by Jodi Amditis 
All faculty can indicate the built-in resources they need for the upcoming semesters. The form and the deadlines are available on the Academic Scheduling webpage:  http://www.pace.edu/page.cfm?doc_id=13641 
Library Report by Mel Isaacson
Researching Resources:  

1)  Reseach Pro—a search tool that allows for simultaneous searching across a number of resources, including the library catalog, selected databases and even some search engines from one starting point. 

2)  Encore—An ENCORE search from the Pace Library Catalog will not only bring up the catalog record and Pace holdings, but it will also allow the searcher to: refine the search by where the search term is found (i.e. title, author, subject), by format, collection, language, publication date, as well as refining the search by a whole variety of related tags that will expand your research possibilities. It will provide links to searching in Research Pro,  and  will eventually link to the ConnectNY union catalog.
CTLT Report by Joe Seijo
1)  DoiT will install a new version of Blackboard during the break between Spring and Summer sessions. 

2)  We will be moving to a new email system based upon Microsoft Exchange.

3)  The Faculty Institute will take place on the Pleasantville campus this year on May 14th and 15th. Two days of speakers, workshops, and panel presentations are planned. This year’s Faculty Institute, "The Ways We Teach, The Ways We Learn" will illustrate best practices in teaching and address a number of challenges that faculty and administrators face in planning courses that focus on student outcomes. Visit http://www.pace.edu/FacultyInstitute for more information.

Dyson Report by Martina Blackwood
Dyson College is supporting the use of new technologies to improve Administration/Faculty/Student interaction through the use of Instant Messaging and social network sites, Web 2.0, RSS Feeds, facebook, etc.

Other items:  

1)  The ARC committee discussed the Library's e-reserve policy. Mel Isaacson reported that at the present time, all faculty materials are held indefinitely.

2)  Chris Elarde reported  that Blackboard course shells are archived after two years of inactivity and can be restored upon request. 

